
 
   
  TRANSCO PIPELINE  
  99 Farber Road 
  Princeton, NJ 08540 
                                                                                                                        (609)-285-2424 
                                                                                                                                                              
 
February 6, 2017 
 
Re:  Construction Notification  
        Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC (Transco) 
 New York Bay Expansion Project – LNYBL Replacements 
        FERC Docket Number CP15-527-000 
 
Dear Landowner, 
  
As you may be aware, Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC (“Transco”) owns and 
operates a 10,500-mile natural gas transmission system from Texas to the New York City area.  
Transco supplies approximately 60% of all natural gas that is consumed in New York, New 
Jersey and southeast Pennsylvania. The existing Transco system either directly affects your 
property or is proximate to your property.  In order to meet the growing demand for natural gas 
in the Northeast, Transco is moving forward with a planned system expansion known as the 
New York Bay Expansion Project.  The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) 
approved the project in July 2016.   
 
Construction activities for this phase of the project are scheduled to begin as early as February 
13, 2017 and will take place entirely within Transco’s existing permanent easement and 
acquired temporary workspace.  Once begun, this phase of construction activity will last 
approximately through mid-September.  You can expect to see workers, trucks and construction 
equipment in and around Transco’s right of way. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.  As always, we 
greatly appreciate your patience during this process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick J. McClusky 
Senior Land Representative 
609-285-2424 
Patrick.j.mcclusky@williams.com 
 


